September 13, 2017
Job No.: 14154.02

Diane O’Neil

Director of Facilities
Nantucket Public Schools
10 Surfside Road
Nantucket, MA 02554

Re: Exclusionary Statement for AHERA - Nantucket Intermediate School
Ms. O'Neil:
The new Nantucket Intermediate School has been built in accordance to the submitted permit plans and

specifications. No asbestos containing building material (ACBM) was specified as a building material in any
construction document for this building, and to the best of my knowledge no ACBM was used as a building material

in the building.

If you have any questions or requests please feel free contact me.

Sincerely,
SMRT Architects and Engineers

Yo e

Joana Rossi
Senior Architect

One Dundee Park, Suite 4
Andover, MA 01810

P 877.700.7678 F978.474.1742
email: jrossi@smrtinc.com
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